“While I remain hopeful, it is unlikely that tax break extensions will be finalized this week.  The ability to deduct sales tax is important for many Nevadans.  Unfortunately, tax relief for the American public has not been a priority in this Congress to date.  I am optimistic that these extensions can be passed retroactively early in the New Year,” said Heller.     
